

Campus Jewish Community

February 5, 1993

The Reverend Scott Hennessy Assistant to the Rector The Church of Our Savior 1165 East Rio Road Charlottesville, VA 22901

## Dear Reverend Hennessy:

Please feel free to make 18 copies of Night Words: A Midrash on the Holocaust for use in your course on the Holocaust. The author, David Roskies, has been advised of your request, and is pleased to know that you are using the reading in such a meaningful way.

A new edition of Night Words will be issued in a few months.

Sincerely,

Ruth Fredman Cernea, Ph.D. Director, Research and Publications

cc: David Roskies David Chack

B'nai B'rith Hillel Foundations

1640 Rhode Island Ave., N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036 [202] 857-6560 [202] 857-6693 Fax